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Hartland Landfilling Operations - Award of Contract 19-2005

The Parks & Environment Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

1. That Contract 19-2005, Hartland Landfilling Operations July 2020 to June 2025, be awarded to
Ralmax Contracting Ltd. for a five-year term, with the first year tendered amount estimated at
$1,805,732.25;

2. That the Contract include an annual unit rate adjustment of 1.5% in years 2021 to 2025; and
3. That the Chief Administrative Officer be authorized to finalize and execute the Contract.
(WA)
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